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January 28, 2010 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members    
 
FROM: Peter Paquet, Manager Wildlife & Resident Fish 
 
SUBJECT: Update on Wildlife Crediting Forum 
 
 
The Wildlife Crediting Forum held its first meeting on January 19, 2010.  The major focus of the 
meeting was to identify key objectives, issues and priorities for the group.  The Forum will meet 
again on February 17th in Portland.  A schedule of future meetings and reports to the Council is 
attached.   
 
 
 




